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Tuesday, 21st June  
 

RE: Staffing 22-23 & Transition 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Staffing 

I am writing to inform you of our staffing arrangements for September 2022.  
Below is a table of who will be where. Your children will get the opportunity to meet with their 
new teachers and support staff later in the term. We have two new teachers joining us…Miss 
Grigg who will be in YR4 and Mrs Lloyd who will be job sharing with Mrs Wassell in YR3.  
 
Mrs Spires (our new ATLP SEND Leader) and I will be in touch with our parents of children with 
SEND to organise transition for you and your child.  
 
Mrs Rowley will continue to be our family support worker (available Tues-Fri) and Mrs 
Litherland our Deputy Headteacher.  
 

Year Group Staff 

Nursery Miss Dudley, Miss Clarke & Mrs Harrington 

Reception Mrs Nugent (Mon, Tues, Wed), Miss Birch  (Wed, Thurs & Fri) until Feb 23 
when Mrs Prime returns from maternity leave 

Miss Bromley & Miss Humphries  

YR1 Mr Doyle 
Mrs Hillman  

YR2 Miss Board 
Miss Liddle & Mrs Holden 

YR3 
 

Mrs Brown, Mrs Lloyd (Mon, Tues & Wed) & Mrs Wassell (Thurs & Fri) 
Mrs Hibbins 

YR4 Miss Grigg 
Mrs Wheale, Mrs Ashford & Mrs Buckle 

YR5 Miss Gough 
Mrs Bloomfield (shared with Yr 6) 

YR6 Miss Cornwell 
Mrs Bloomfield (shared with Yr 5) 
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Transition Days 
 
We will be holding transition days on Tuesday 28th June and Wednesday 29th June. These dates 
coincide with the Y6 secondary school transition days. On these days, children will be spending 
the day with their new class teacher/s. This is to give children the opportunity to get to know 
them and to begin to develop relationships before September. This will take place in their new 
classrooms. Children will enter school in the usual way and will be registered by their current 
class teacher. They will then go to their new class teacher at 9am. Children will return to their 
previous classroom at 3pm to be dismissed by their current class teacher from the usual place.  
 
Meet the Teacher 
 
On Wednesday 6th July, we will be holding our meet the teacher open evening. This is an 
informal drop in session where you are welcome to pop in from 3:30pm-4:30pm to meet your 
child’s new teacher.  
 
Teachers will be placed in the following rooms: 

Year 6 classroom Miss Gough  (Year 5 teacher)  
Miss Cornwell (Year 6 teacher) 

Year 3 classroom Mrs. Brown 
(Year 3 teacher) 
Mrs. Wassell and Mrs Lloyd – due to Mrs 
Wassell still being on maternity and Mrs 
Lloyd still being employed at another 
school we will do a meet the ‘teacher time’ 
for them early in September.  
 
Miss Grigg (Year 4 teacher) 

Year 2 classroom Miss Board (Year 2 teacher) 
Mr Doyle (Year 1 teacher) 

 
Book Look 
 
We would normally run a book look evening in this half term but most children will be bringing 
their books home at the end of the following week so we will not be running this. Our next 
book look will take place in Autumn term 1 2022. 
 
Kind regards 

JM Smith 
Mrs J Smith 
Headteacher 


